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TOPIC -----------------------------------------------------------

What are the different files installed by the QuickTake 2.0 software?

DISCUSSION ------------------------------------------------------

The QuickTake 2.0 software installs two main sets of files.

First, it installs the PhotoFlash 2.0 application software, which is now used to
access and manipulate the images stored in a QuickTake camera.  PhotoFlash is
now used instead of the QuickTake application, which came with version 1.0 of
the QuickTake software.

Second, the QuickTake installer also puts several files in the System Folder.
Here is a brief explanation of those system files:

• ColorSync 1.0.5 (system extension) -- The ColorSync software is used to get
the best quality color output from your QuickTake digital camera.

• ColorSync System Profile 1.0.5 (control panel) -- This file is used to choose
the ColorSync System Profile that matches the main monitor to which the
Macintosh is attached.

• Foreign File Access 5.0 (system extension) -- This file is used for mounting
non-Macintosh volumes in the Finder.  It is used with the "QuickTake Access"
file to read images from the QuickTake camera.

• GeoPort Serial Driver 2.0 (Shared Library Manager document) -- This file
contains the serial driver needed for the Macintosh to communicate with the
QuickTake digital camera.

• PhotoFlash Camera Utilities 2.0.1 (AppleScript scripting addition) -- This
file contains QuickTake Scripting Additions used by PhotoFlash scripts for
accessing a QuickTake digital camera.

• QuickTake Access 2.0 (Foreign File Access document) -- This file works with
Foreign File Access to access the QuickTake camera as a volume on the desktop,
just like an AppleShare volume.  This file gives Foreign File Access the
necessary information to access the camera as a regular Macintosh volume.
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• QuickTake Camera 2.0 (system extension) -- This file contains the driver
needed for your Macintosh to communicate with the camera.

• QuickTake Image 2.0.1 (system extension) -- This file contains the QuickTime
decompressor component for viewing QuickTake images.

• QuickTake Image Access 2.0 (control panel) -- This file makes it possible to
mount the camera on your desktop.

• QuickTime 2.0 (system extension) -- This file contains the software necessary
for decompressing QuickTake images with the QuickTake Image extension.

• Serial Extension 2.2 (Shared Library Manager document) -- This file contains
additional serial port configuration information, so that the Macintosh can
communicate with the QuickTake digital camera.

• Shared Library Manager 1.1.2 (system extension) -- This file is used to load
the GeoPort Serial Driver and Serial Extension files.
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